

Mission Moment - July 15, 2018 GABC Mission Newsletter

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

Don't miss out on anything that is happening in our Mission Ministry! Every month we send out a newsletter that informs you of upcoming mission trips, local mission opportunities, giving opportunities, prayer requests, etc.

To sign up for the newsletter, you can just text GABCMISSIONS to 22828, you can go to www.GABCMissions.com, or you can email our Mission Pastor, Scott Ward, at scott@grandfamily.net.

Pray

Please take a few moments this morning and pray for our Wyoming Team who will be leaving this Friday. They will be going back to Beaver Creek on the Wind River Indian Reservation to work with the Northern Arapaho Tribe. Pray that many people would respond to the gospel.